
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 (Emperor St, Buranda) 
 

 

Last class at St Philip’s SCD Club for 2024: 10 Dec 2024 
(Join us for our X-mas break-up and, if possible, bring a plate for supper) 
 
 

 

Unfortunately, no Hogmanay celebration this year but we are 

going ahead with Summer Dancing. Come and start your 

dancing year of 2025 with us on 

 

TUESDAYS, 7.30-9.30 PM,  
 

14, 21, 28 January 2025 
 
 

 All dancers welcome 

 Increase your dancing confidence 

 Meet dancers from other clubs 
 
 

Charges are $8.00 per night 
 

 

St Philip’s SCD classes in 2025 commence on 4 Feb 2025 

 
Contact the teacher:  Connie Witt on 0431 015 269; Email: cwitt@iprimus.com.au 

 


